
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rules coordinator (policy) 

Reference # 12975103 

Status Complete 

First name Tamara 

Last name Cesena 

Email tcesena@skagitregionalhealth.org 

Phone number (360)445-8512 

Rule number/topic HB 1688 - BBPA amendments 

Comment(s) or question(s) We have concerns that the language associated 

with the definition of a hospital outpatient 

department will subject hospital owed 

freestanding clinics to different requirements that 

non-hospital owned clinics. 

We do not oppose the reference to the national 

provider identification number (NPI) as non-

hospital sites have a different number than the 

hospital and hospital-based sites. Skagit 

Regional Health does oppose including use of 

the Federal Tax Identification Number in the 

hospital outpatient department definition as we 

have only one Tax Identification Number for the 

organization, including free standing clinics that 

do not operate under hospital licensure. 
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